

Please Join the Oregon Wine Board and Oregon Winegrowers Association Directors on March 28, 2018 for an Oregon Wine Industry Reception in Medford.

The Oregon Wine Board and the Oregon Winegrowers Association make an effort to hold Board meetings in various AVAs around the state to network with the growers and winemakers who make up our wine community.

The Directors and management team look forward to visiting Medford for OWB and OWA Board meetings on March 29, 2018 at the Inn at the Commons in Medford.

We will be hosting an informal meet and greet the evening of <u>March 28</u> from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. at the Inn at the Commons.

This is a great way for us meet you and for you to meet the 2018 Board Members and management team.

We would like you to join us for hors d'oeuvres and a glass of fine Oregon wine! We want to celebrate your wines, so please bring a bottle or two to share.

Here are some details you need know about the Oregon Wine Industry Reception:

- When: March 28, 2018, 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.
- Where: Inn At The Commons, 200 N. Riverside Ave. Medford, OR 97501
- **RSVP** NOW by clicking here

You are always welcome to attend the OWB meeting starting at approximately 12:30 p.m. on March 29. OWA members are invited to attend the OWA Board Meeting on March 29 starting at 9:00 a.m. If you will be attending the Board meetings please RSVP by clicking <a href="here">here</a> so we can make sure we have enough seating available. If you have any questions please feel free to contact <a href="here">Stacey Kohler</a> at the OWB/OWA office at 503.228.8337



## Stacey Kohler | Executive Assistant

4640 SW Macadam Ave., Suite 240 – Portland, OR 97239 (503) 228-8336 | www.oregonwine.org | industry.oregonwine.org

